

Livonia Public Schools

District Services

Date: September 15, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: William Green, Assistant Superintendent of Operation and District Services

Re: Purchase of Laptops

I would like to discuss the purchase of Dell Laptops at the Committee of the Whole Meeting on Monday, September 15, 2025. As part of the planned Technology replacement cycle under our Bond 2021 program, the Technology Department recommends purchasing 90 Dell laptops for LPS administrative staff and coordinators in Academic Services.

We recommend awarding the purchase to People Driven Technology, Byron Center, Michigan in the amount of \$71,411.90. This includes 50 Dell Pro 16 Plus laptops, 40 Dell Pro 13 Plus 2-in-1 laptops, and 40 Dell Pro Docks and 40 storage upgrades for the Dell Pro 13 Plus models. This purchase will be funded through the 2021 Bond Fund and meets district bidding requirements via consortium pricing through REMC SAVE.

Please add this to the agenda of the next Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, September 15, 2025.

Attachment

c: Board of Education

WG/AS